
Department of Transportation Services (DTS)

Effective Saturday July 1, 2023, this bus

stop will be relocated closer to Aloha Stadium

due to new Rail service.

The following bus stop will be relocated closer to Aloha

Stadium:

 Bus Stop #479 (Kamehameha Hwy + Salt

Lake Bl)

For comments/questions: contact the DTS at +1-808-768-8367 or thebusstop@honolulu.gov.

For schedule and route information: www.thebus.org or call +1-808-848-5555 (press 2).

Legend

New Location of Bus Stop

Discontinued Bus Stop

479

479


